


   
 

   
 

APPENDIX 

1.  The advice Wellington Water Limited (WWL) has provided to Hutt City and Upper Hutt City 
Councils in relation to the Seaview WWTP, as part of their Long-Term Plan advice, from 1 July 
2023- 24 October 2024. 

Please note that the full advice for Seaview Wastewater Treatment Plant costs is provided to 
Hutt City Council (HCC). Upper Hutt City Council (UHCC) are re-charged a portion of these costs 
by HCC.  Therefore, we have provided the advice to HCC, as this represents the full advice on 
Seaview WWTP costs. 

The following documents are in scope of your request and publicly available on the WWL 
website: 

• https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/assets/Reports-and-Publications/2024-34-Long-term-
plan-Draft-Programme-Advice-Memo-Advice-UHCC-18-Mar-2023.pdf  

• https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/assets/Reports-and-Publications/2024-34-Long-term-
plan-Investment-planning-and-advice-to-Hutt-City-Council-October-2023.pdf 

• https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/assets/Reports-and-Publications/2024-34-Long-term-
plan-Investment-planning-and-advice-to-Upper-Hutt-City-Council-October-2023.pdf 

• https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/assets/Reports-and-Publications/2024-34-Long-term-
plan-Investment-planning-and-advice-to-Upper-Hutt-City-Council-October-2023.pdf  

• https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/assets/Reports-and-Publications/2024-34-Long-term-
plan-Investment-Planning-and-Advice-Stage-3_HCC-13-Nov-2023.pdf 

• https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/assets/Reports-and-Publications/2024-34-Long-term-
plan-Draft-Programme-Advice-Memo_HCC-8-Feb-2024.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





   
 

   
 

 

 

3. If the city councils have agreed to fund all of the activities that you asked for in your proposal 
for them to fund and if not why not and what the differentials are. 

Wellington Water Limited is not in a position to respond on why the council did not decide to 
fund any particular part of the programme, as this decision is for the council. Page 12 of 
document titled: 2024_34 Investment Planning Advice HCC Step 2 direction on detailed 
investment options (9 October 2023) provides indicative recommended funding requirements 
for all Joint Venture Wastewater assets, including Seaview WWTP (Please refer to the 
Wastewater JV line in option 2, which shows the total investment recommended). The final 
funding decisions for all capital projects are confirmed in the memo titled HCC Three Waters 
LTP 2024-34 Final info pack and close out advice (15 August 2024). 

 
 
 
  




